
 

 

Mr Mark Gray          21 January 2014 
2013 
Chief Executive Officer 
Queensland Competition Authority 
Level 27 
145 Ann Street 
Brisbane,  Qld  4000 

 

Dear Mr Gray, 

 

Wesfarmers Curragh Pty Ltd (WCPL) submission in response to 
Aurizon Network’s response to industry (UT4) 

 

WCPL welcomes the opportunity to comment on Aurizon Network’s (AN) response 
to industry submissions dated 29 November 2013 (Response to Industry) in 
relation to the proposed Access Undertaking (UT4).  

WCPL has had significant input into the new submission made by the Queensland 
Resources Council (QRC) dated 20 January 2014 and supports and endorses the 
entirety of that submission. Accordingly, WCPL recommends that the QCA reject 
UT4 for the reasons set out in the original QRC submission and also the recent new 
submission.   

WCPL would like to reiterate that it is its preference that, in rejecting UT4, the QCA 
provides drafting for the undertaking that the QCA would be in a position to approve. 
This will assist in ensuring that the published QCA timelines for resolution of UT4 are 
achievable.   

 

WCPL confirms that this submission may be made publically available. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Ben Pentelow 
Manager Coal Sales and Infrastructure 
 

 

 




